
 
 

Annual Report 
 

January 2010 – Shevat 5770  
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We are pleased to send you this, our Annual Report for the 2009-2010 school year.  This 
was another year of success for the Alisa Flatow Memorial Fund as we awarded 9 
Scholarships for a year’s study in Israel.   Please see the list of awardees. 
 
The Alisa Flatow Memorial Scholarship Fund continues to be the leader of scholarship 
opportunities for post-high school study in Israel.  Open to men and women, without 
regard to whether the applicant is Orthodox, Conservative, Reform, Reconstructionist or 
unsure, we continue to receive more than 250 applications a year for students attending 
a variety of institutions in Israel.  Interest is keen because our young adults understand 
the promise that a year of study in Israel holds for them and for the Jewish people. 
  
More than $300,000 has been awarded since the Fund was established in 1995 via your 
tax deductible contributions to the Fund.  Your continuing support helps these young 
adults embark on a life changing year of study and accomplishment. 
 
We wish you a health and good things in this new calendar year.  With gratitude,  
 

Rosalyn & Stephen Flatow and family 
 
You may contribute securely on-line here. 
 
Or, you may mail your contribution to: 
 
Alisa Flatow Memorial Scholarship Fund 
Jewish Community Foundation of MetroWest 
901 Route 10 
Whippany, NJ 07981 
 

www.alisafund.org 

http://www.alisafund.org/previous
http://metrowest.ujcfedweb.org/servertransfer.html?targetURL=/ft2/form.html?__id=14125
http://www.alisafund.org

